
Welcome to 

Mrs. Taylor’s

1st Grade Class



Classroom number: 610

Email: taylorj9@leonschools.net

Communication: Newsletter, Monthly 

Calendar, Notes, Remind, Email and Canvas

Contact Information

mailto:taylorj9@leonschools.net


Meet the teacher!
This is my fifteenth year 

teaching. I graduated in 2006 

from The University of 

North Florida in Jacksonville. 

I live locally with my family. 

Our daughter just turned 

two! I can’t wait to meet 

your children and help them 
grow this year.



Keeping Our Room Clean
I will be taking steps each day to help keep our classroom clean and 

safe. I will disinfect surfaces throughout the day. Please let me know 
if you have any concerns. 



Masks

• Masks reduce the spread of germs. Due to distance limitations masks 
will be worn at all times in the classroom by students and teachers.

• We will talk about keeping our hands off our masks and only removing 
them when instructed to do so. We will take a mask break outside 
every 90 minutes. 

• Please help me by making sure to send a clean mask each day. 

• Please have your child store an extra mask in a labeled Ziploc in their 
backpack.



Staying Healthy
• Your child will have their temperature taken each day as they 

enter the school.

• Students will wash their hands upon entering the classroom and 
routinely throughout the day. 

• Students must be fever-free for 72 hours before returning to 
school. 

• If your child is tested for COVID-19, the student must bring 
physician approval for return to school.



Outside of Our Classroom

• Masks will be worn during all transitions outside of the class.

• Children will be seated 6 feet part in the cafeteria.  

• Only one first grade class will have recess at a time. Playgrounds 
will be sanitized throughout the day.

• Students will wear masks at recess if they are unable to keep 
proper distancing.



New School Guidelines

• Visitors and volunteers will not be allowed on campus during the 
first semester.  This includes walking students to class, eating 
lunch with students, or volunteering in the classroom.

• Please wear a mask into the front office when signing your child 
out for an appointment. 

• Breakfast and a bagged lunch will be free for all students.  

• Water fountains will not be used. Please send your child with a 
water bottle. 



Birthday Celebrations

• We are excited to celebrate your child’s birthday! 

• New school-wide policy: We will not be allowing outside treats, 
trinkets, goodie bags, etc. to be passed out this school year.

• Teachers will recognize and celebrate your child in a special way.



Our Schedule
8:20-8:30– Welcome/Announcements
8:30-9:00 –Morning Work/AR Reading
9:00-10:00 –Reading Workshop (Whole Group)
10:00-10:30 – Work Stations (Small Groups)
10:30-10:40 - Mask/Stretch Break Outside
10:40-11:10- Writing Workshop/Calendar Math
11:10-11:18- Wash Hands/Prepare for Lunch 
11:18-11:43 –Lunch 
11:43-12:30 –Math Workshop
12:30-12:50 Science/Social Studies
12:55-1:40 –Special Area
1:40-2:05-Developmental Play/Birthday Celebrations
2:05-2:30- Read Aloud
2:30-2:45 Pack-up/AR
2:30-3:00 Dismissal/AR



Classroom Expectations

• Know how to login to Classlink using student ID# and 
lunch pin

• Follow social distancing guidelines

• Follow Hawks Rise expectations



Canvas

• Canvas is our new online learning management system. 
Students will be accessing Canvas daily to complete 
assignments, quizzes and tests. 

• Students can access Canvas through their ClassLink. 



Wish List

• Hand Sanitizer
• Rubbing Alcohol 70% Isopropyl
• Lysol Wipes
• Lysol Spray

• Please check out our Amazon Wish-
list too!

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/
EQWUCWP08IQ7?ref_=wl_share

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/EQWUCWP08IQ7?ref_=wl_share

